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Ms. Clarina Duguay
2-385 Garneau Street
Joliette, Quebec
J6E 88I

Dear Ms. Duguay:

Thank you for contacting me recently. I have noted your comments carefully.

While I appreciate your taking the time to write, I would like to explain that the matter
you raise falls more directly within the jurisdiction of my colleague, the Honourable
Anne Mclellan, Minister of Justice and Attorney General of Canada. Therefore, to be of
assistance, I have forwarded a copy of your letter to Minister Mclellan and trust this will
be helptul.

Please accept my best regards.

Sincerely,

The Honourable Paul Martin, P.C., M.P.

c.c.: The Honourable Anne Mclellan, P.C., M.P.
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